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Dear children and parents,

the first term of the school year 2013/2014 is over and we would like to congratulate to your children on their wonderful results. Our school competition „HOUSES“ has the winner of the whole first term. 
It is yellow house! Its members won an opportunity to look into the backstage of the famous Davis Cup. The photos from this event are on our school website. The end of January was truly sparkling also thanks to the children who attended Drama and Art club and who prepared a performance. The event took place in the inspirative environment of Café Industrial Gallery. It was all in English and it was awesome! Well done and we look forward to another one in the next term. Our 1st graders are ready to celebrate their first 100 days at school! They are big 1st grade students now! Everybody is looking forward to the week of spring holidays in February. We wish you to enjoy the holidays the way you like and we hope you  will charge the batteries for the succesfull work in the second term. 
List of events: 
3. 2.
chosen pupils
- Skřivánek – city round of Singing Contest
4. 2.
chosen pupils
- Rolnička – school round of Poetry Contest
4. – 5. 2.

 ACTIVITIES ENROLMENT FOR 2nd TERM
4. 2. 
3. E, 5. E 
-  Present from the hell  - DKMO, 10.00 am
4. 2.
2E1 

- Beginning of swimming lessons (ZŠ Gen.Píky)
5. 2.
2. E2 

- Beginning of swimming lessons (ZŠ Gen.Píky)
5. 2. 
3. E 

- The Little Beatles  - DLO, 10.30 am
6. 2. 
1E

- 100 Days at School, Fungolf 

10. – 16. 2.

- Spring Holidays
18. 2. 
2. E1 

- Father Frost, musical performance – DJM, 10.30 am
4. E

- From the Old Legends – DLO, 8.30 am
In the week starting 17. 2. – Beginning of Preparation Class for future 1st graders                                                   


      (more information on the school website) 
20. 2.
3. E, 4. E 
- Brain teasers  - Ámos club, 10.00 am 

21. 2.


- Submit of applications for future 6th grade class 
WE WISH YOU LOVELY SPRING HOLIDAYS AND SUCCESSFUL 2nd TERM! 

Your OS teachers

